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BCAAFC Announces Transition in Leadership  
 

Victoria, B.C. - The BC Association of Aboriginal Friendship Centres (BCAAFC) announces 

that Executive Director Leslie Varley’s employment with the Association concluded 

effective October 8, 2024. We are grateful for her past service and contributions to the 

organization and we extend our best wishes to her for the future. The Board will be shortly 

appointing an interim Executive Director and plans to undertake a search for a new 

permanent Executive Director. 
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